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December 21, 2023 

Dear Jeanne Jugan Community, 

Brief Update Covid-19 

Just a brief update regarding COVID -19 at the Home.  The Home has identified a 

two new positive cases of COVID, one staff member and one resident on the 

second floor unit.  The residents will remain on the second floor unit to prevent the 

spread of the virus.  We will continue surveillance testing on that unit.  We 

encourage visitors to wear source control (masks) when visiting on the second 

floor unit.  

We recommend visitors/staff to either reschedule your visit or not come to work if 

you are sick.   At any time, if anyone has viral symptoms consistent with Flu or 

COVID, please stay home and notify the administrator, Alicia Curtin, and/or Betty 

Francisco, Director of Nursing at 401-723-4314.   

The best way to protect yourself and others is to stay home when you are sick, test 

if you are sick or have been exposed to a positive case, and please consider 

updating your COVID and Flu immunizations.   

If you have any questions, please reach out to us.  You can always visit our 

website, https://www.littlesistersofthepoorpawtucket.org/ for any COVID updates. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and support! 

Mother Patricia Metzgar 
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